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BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 

SPECIAL MEETING 

May 1, 2024 

 

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Wednesday, May 1, 2024 at 

Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall. 

 

Board of Trustees Chair Patrica Murphy, Trustee Vice-Chair Ryan Nixon, and Trustee Christina 

Kusnerak present.   

 

Trustee Murphy called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM and noted the meeting was properly advertised. 

 

Trustee Murphy explained the recent annexation petitions pertaining to parcel #001-02A-21-008 and #001-

02A-21-009, which total 18.4780 acres. 

 

After discussion, Trustee Murphy made a motion for the Board of Trustees to send a letter to the Medina 

County Commissioners and SHN Brunswick LLC c/o Mark P. McGrievy of L’Hommedieu & McGrievy, 

LLC requesting verification of the signatures on the annexation petitions.    Kusnerak seconded.  Nixon – 

yes.  Murphy – yes.  Kusnerak – yes.  Motion carried. 

 

Kusnerak motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:13 PM.  Murphy seconded.  Nixon – yes.  Kusnerak – yes.  

Murphy – yes.  Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Patrica Murphy, Trustee Chair   Ryan Nixon, Trustee Vice-Chair 

 

 

 

__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Christina Kusnerak, Trustee                                       Linda Kuenzer, Fiscal Officer 


